
Congratulations to                   
2021 Rotarians of the Year 

 
Harry Alchin  

&  
Janet Waddell 

Pinellas Park Rotary Club                     
District 6950 

 
INSTALLATION BANQUET 

Saturday June 26, 2021  

Congratulations to 2021-22 President Chantel Wonder,                         
to President-Elect Starlyn Fikkert,                                                       

Secretary Janet Waddell & Treasurer Harry Alchin,                       
Past President Tom Stewart,                                                                         

and Directors Joe Minarik (our Master of Ceremonies),                             
Phil England, David Sideri, David Allen, Chris Patel and                 

newest Board Member Tim Hammond.  
Directors Richard Breske, Jeff MacKellar and Jim                     

Andrew had previous commitments and were unable to attend. 
 

Many Thanks to Rotarian Charlie Coffman who provided the 
musical entertainment for a fantastic evening! 

 

SERVE TO CHANGE LIVES! 



 
  


